
June 2022 

 

  
 

 

Price Change Notice 

 

Dear Customer 

 

 

This letter services to advise you that there will be a price increase on all products of our wiring 

accessories, effective October 1st, 2022.  

This increase is due to unstoppable surge in the costs of raw materials and subsidiary materials. 

Besides, the energy price rising pushes up distribution cost furthermore as well.  

We have been trying to keep our overall pricing unchanged by production rationalization, however,  

such cost pressure is beyond our own efforts now. 

 

Please be assured that OHM Electric has made every effort to keep this increase to a minimum. 

As always, we are committed to continuing to work on cost reduction and improvement of product 

quality and services to meet your expectations.  

 

We thank you for your support and continued business. 

 
 

Note: Please understand that we are unable to accept any order which volume exceeds the 

monthly average quantity of each customer to avoid disruption to supply.  

 
 

Best regards. 
 

 
 
 
OHM Electric Co., Ltd. 

 
Yoshiro Tozuka 
President  

 

https://www.ohm.jp/ 


